
 
We wish to advise that we have been able to 
accomplish a significant portion of our Phase 
Two works while achieving our goal of 
minimal disruption to our neighbouring 
community, which includes French Street to 
the West, to Wrightson Road to the South, to 
Victoria Square West to the East and to 
Ariapita Avenue to the North.  
 
In August 2021, the national community said 
goodbye to our iconic Silver Sentinels with a 
tribute light show and since then we have 
moved several truckloads of material and 
machinery off the site. 
 
The resumption of works is expected to 
commence by January 3rd, 2023. Activities 
will take place from Monday to Saturday 
between 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. While we 
expect some  demolition-related noise and 
dust from time to time, we can advise that we 
have implemented appropriate measures to 
mitigate and minimise these effects. The 
impact of the works is not expected to be 
significant and will be regularly monitored in 
compliance with applicable safety and 
environmental regulations.  

Public Consultation 
 
Ahead of the resumption of works, we would like to 
share with you details of continuation of Phase Two 
activities via our virtual public consultation on 
December 22nd, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. The meeting 
link will be accessible via our website at 
www.powergen.co.tt/posdecom  
and on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/pgcpowergentt 
 
The Project Team would also like to stay connected 
with you. Our contact information is listed below: 
 
 

Contact Information: 

Community Relations Officer:  

Mr. Francois Ottley 

Phone: (868) 624-0383 (Monday to Friday 
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.), (868) 755-0256 

(after 4:30 p.m.) 

Email: posdecom@powergen.co.tt 


